
Report of Material that is Believed to Not Be in Conformance with UL System Policies regarding 
Discrimination and Retaliation on the Basis of Retirement Status or Age or any Other Protected 

Class 

UL System policies regarding the prohibition of discrimination and retaliation against individuals based 
upon their retirement status or age have undergone many revisions. All efforts have been made to remove 
all documents from the Northwestern State University Web site that contain information that is 
misleading or in conflict with its policies. This includes a removal of all references to subjecting 
individuals to adverse actions for false complaints which may have an unduly chilling effect on an 
individual who has been subjected to such action.  
 

This report does not require identifying information. Provide the University Web site link where the 
concerning document can be found. 
 
URL: ________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
If the document has an identifiable title, provide the name of the document: 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
If the document or offending language is not readily obvious, provide a description below (i.e., “page 5, 
bullet point 3” or “paragraph 4”). If possible, write the sentence(s) that you believe are in conflict. 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
* This report can be submitted to the Office of University Planning, Assessment & EEO during regular 
business hours (Monday-Thursday from 7:30 am to 5:00 pm and Friday from 7:30 am to 12:00 noon) or 
an email message can be sent along with a copy of the link with the relevant information to the following 
e-mail address: policycompliance@nsula.edu 


